
EPICENTER SUBMISSION - Q1 BOARD MINUTES

Please note that our first official board meeting as Global Citizens Public Charter School took

place in September, 2021. These minutes will be voted on and approved at the October, 2021

meeting. Once received, we will upload the minutes and provide any additional information

required.

If you have any questions, please contact Sean Flora (Founding Director of Operations)

at sflora@globalcitizensschool.org.
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